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l F] [Mr. James G. Keppler
! ! j'

Regional Administrator, Region III .

Office of Inspection and Enforcement ;t . !1

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ,1C | Gj
UEA NMk799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137
RE: Perry Nuclear Power Plant

Docket Nos. 50-440; 50-441
Use of Non-Class 1E Control Power
and Control Components in Diesel
Generator Building Ventilation
Systems [RDC 80(83)]

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Our letter to you dated May 15, 1983, stated that final field rewiring for
diesel generator building ventilation start signals was expected to be completed
by June 15, 1984.

Field rewiring to implement the design modification for initiating the start
signal from a safety-related circuit that contains only safety-related com-
ponents has been completed, however, site acceptance of this work is pending
submittal and review of supporting documentation. Documentation review for
the subject rewiring is expected to be completed by July 15, 1984.

Sincerel ,

d f)f.
M. R. Edelman
Vice President
Nuclear Group
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cc: Mr. J. A. Grobe
USNRC, Site Office

Director
Of fice of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclent Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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